
April is Autism Acceptance Month

On Monday, April 12th, join us in kicking off our month of acceptance and
informative activities by wearing your favorite Noecker Spirit Wear.

This month, we will be spreading acceptance, awareness, and knowledge
throughout our Noecker community through engaging and informative

activities, read-alouds, and conversations with our students.

Thank you, in advance, for your support!
- The Autism Acceptance Month Planning Committee


